
From: Mohr, Thomas <TMohr@cityofmadison.com> 
Date: Thu, Dec 21, 2017 at 12:49 PM 
Subject: Mifflin/Blair Diverter Update 
To:  
 

The traffic diverter test period will conclude and the diverter will be removed on Tuesday, 
January 2nd, 2018.  Additional traffic data will be collected by City Traffic Engineering after the 
test diverter is removed.  A possible, permanent diverter will be discussed at city meetings, open 
to public comment, under the following schedule: 

Tuesday, March 20th--Introduction at Common Council 

Tuesday, March 27th—Pedestrian, Bicycle & Motor Vehicle Commission 

Wednesday, April 18th—Board of Public Works 

Tuesday, May 1st—Final approval at Common Council  

If the permanent diverter is approved by the Common Council, construction will take place 
during the North Blair Street reconstruction project in the summer of 2018.  

Information about city meetings can be found here: https://madison.legistar.com/ Calendar.aspx   

  

Tom Mohr, P.E. 

Traffic Engineering 

City of Madison 

(608) 267-8725 
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